
Procedure to be followed for Internal Sliding students of M.Tech. : 
 
The M.Tech students who took the admission through CCMT and opted for 
internal sliding during the period 24-27, June 2019  and if they have been 
allotted a new seat in internal sliding, they have to follow the procedure 
given below. 
 
The M.Tech. students, when they come for registration during 1-3August 
2019, have to report to the Academic section and take the new Enrollment 
slip which contains their new roll number and the newly allotted branch. 
After collecting the new enrollment slip, they can proceed to the concerned  
department to register for the course. 


